



Mr. Joseph M. Manney | Buildings & Grounds

Director of Facilities II Office: (518) 681-4571

February 10, 2025

Dear Parents and Staff:

This is a follow up letter regarding the drinking water sampling taken at the Primary School. The outlet that tested above the acceptable level of 5 ppb has been remediated and retested, and is now below the acceptable standard of less than 5 ppb.

Location:	Test Results
Room 3 Classroom sink	<1.0

Sincerely,

Joseph M. Manney

Director of Facilities II

seph M. marrey